
 
 

Summer Activities for students going into Grade 3 
2024-2025  

 
Reading 
 
Keep reading books you enjoy!  A good guide is 20 minutes per day. 
 

Math 
 
Math skills need to be kept sharp for 3rd Grade, please practice addition, 
subtraction, division and multiplication daily. When you practice, you will find 
that your math skills will be strong and you will be successful at the beginning 
of the school year. Some suggestions are for you to go online and find some 
free math websites, work with flashcards, make sure that you know the basic 
addition, subtraction, multiplication and division facts. The Dollar Store is a 
great resource for flashcards. 
 

Cursive Writing 
 
This question is asked all of the time, “Do I have to use cursive?” the answer 
is “YES”, so practice what you have learned this year and come in feeling 
confident that you know what you are doing. Remember, you will continue to 
use cursive until you graduate from Notre Dame Academy. 
 
See you in September! 
 


